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THE NEW YORK BOTANICAL GARDEN

June 24, 1935,

Miss Sina Lichtmann,
Himalayan Research Institut
Roerich Museunm, :
3190 Riverside Drive,

New York, N— .Y'

Dear Miss Lichtmann:

Thanks for your letter of June 21 and for the manuscript received

today.

The logical title of the proposed "enumeration would be “an
enumeration of the Koelz plants™ etc. but I readily see ressons why
this needs modification. We need & short descriptive title, perhaps
"Himalayan plants collected for the Himalaysn Research Institute of
the Roerich Museum.®™ I would like a shorier one if possibvle but it seems
to be difficult to make a shorter descriptive titls.

In the introduction I shall have to add a short statement to
the effect that Koelz collected the plants, otherwise the cited
nuwobers would be meaninglesse.

We will proceed with the prepareation of the menusceript and I
feel certain that it can be completed in spite of my impending
transfer to Cambridge. It will be a Jjoint paper by Merrill and Wittroek,
I atill hope %o get certain identifications on the basis of
material sent to Buropean specialdsts, but even without these, we will
be able to zccount for most of the species.

Very truly yours,
(sigs)

BE.D, Merrill,
Direetoxr

EDMsFSC




